
Current Job Opening 
 

Nurse Practitioner 

 
The Knox County Health Department in rural Mount Vernon Ohio, is currently 

seeking a Certified Family Nurse Practitioner for our Community Health Center. 

 

The responsibilities of this position will include but not be limited to: promoting 

and supporting population health in Knox County by providing primary care 

services and conducting onsite wellness education for the patients of the Knox 

County Community Health Center.  Medical actions are directed toward the goals 

of prevention, assessment, risk reduction and health status improvement for 

individuals, families, and the community.  Medical activities include, but are not 

limited to, systematic analysis of health data, care plan development, health 

education, and advocacy.   

 

Requirements of this position: Licensed Certified Nurse Practitioner in Ohio with 

at least one year of experience as an Advanced Practice Clinician preferred. 

Proficiency in knowledge of applicable state professional practice guidelines for 

licensed medical providers and any other Federal State laws and regulations 

applicable to practice. 

 

 This position is full-time (40 hours) with normal hours M-F 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.  

(Hours may vary) and include occasional evenings and weekends.  If you enjoy 

working in a fast paced environment while keeping the standards of output 

efficient and on task, submit your resume and application to Human Resources, 

11660 Upper Gilchrist Road, Mount Vernon, OH 43050 or email to 

resume@knoxhealth.com  by December 20, 2017. 

 

The Knox County Health Department is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

Provider. 
 

 

The Knox County Health Department regularly accepts resumes which are kept on file for 

one year from the date received. Resumes can be sent to: 

Human Resources 

Knox County Health Department 

11660 Upper Gilchrist Road 

Mount Vernon, OH 43050   

 

Resumes can also be sent via email to:  resume@knoxhealth.com 

 

mailto:resume@knoxhealth.com

